
 

 

                   
                Tuesday 23rd May 2017 

 
Dear parents/carers 
 

BARNES WALLIS ACADEMY OPEN DAY 
Tuesday 20 June 2017 

 
The Year 5 children have been invited to Barnes Wallis Academy for the day on Tuesday 20 June.  
This is an Open Day where they will have a varied timetable, a taste of life in a secondary school and 
a positive experience at Barnes Wallis.  
 
Coach transport will be provided by Barnes Wallis Academy.  The coach will pick up children from 
Kirkby on Bain School at 9.15am and will be back before the end of the school day.  Lunch and 
refreshments will also be provided by Barnes Wallis. 
 
Please can you sign the consent form below and return to school by Friday 9 June 2017. 
 
I am sure they will all have an enjoyable day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
S Morley 
Headteacher 
 
 ...........................................................................................................................................................  

 
OPEN DAY AT BARNES WALLIS ACADEMY 

TUESDAY 20 JUNE 2017 
 

Child’s name ……………………………………………………………………………..   Year 5 Oak Class 
 
I consent to my child attending the Open Day at Barnes Wallis Academy. 
 
 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………………Parent/carer   Date …………………………………….. 
 

 

 

       


